
BEECH CREEK SEWER AUTHORITY MEETING  
June 4, 2018


Meeting called to order at 7:38 pm

Attendees: Craig Lindsey, Dave Peters, Randy Peters, Dan Yeany,  and Alan Uhler

Minutes of the May meeting were approved on a motion by Dave Peters, second by Craig Lindsey, all in favor.

Financial Statement was approved on a motion by Craig Lindsey, second by Dave Peters, all in favor

Citizens: 
Dan Yeaney observing 

Engineer:   

Old Business: 
Dave Peters asked how Condo’s was coming on the new pumps. Randy stated that as far as he knew they were still waiting on them. Randy contacted Clinton Controls who are building the boxes for this project. Randy Peters stated we received the rain gauge and it is now up and working. Randy stated the Flow Meters should be installed in about a week, they will be putting the Flow Meters in sealed cases. Craig Lindsey stated he was concerned about the pump station with all the rain we were getting. Randy stated the alarm did go off for high flow. 

New Business: 

Correspondence: 
Blaine Kunes resignation letter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lynn Bitner submitted a letter of interest

Bills:  Dave Peters made a motion to pay the bills, second by Craig Lindsey, all in favor

Adjourned: Dave Peters made a motion to adjourn meeting, second by Craig Lindsey, all in favor

Adjourned at 8:15 pm

Respectfully Submitted
Roni Roan, Secretary
